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Watch for the announcement 

of the next

Book Talk meeting







We’re one of only 
two tennis clubs to 
achieve this high 
ranking in NorCal.  
The other is a public 
facility.
Chris put a lot of 
effort into getting 
recognition for our 
Club along with 
Anton.
We owe them thanx.























NEW MARKETING COMMITTEE NEWS!

Introducing Fred Saland 
MTC Internal 

Communications Manager! 
Fred manages all the 

monitors and posters in the 
clubhouse, web, and app.



NEW MARKETING COMMITTEE MEMBER!

MTC welcomes Miles 
Schulist to the Marketing 

Committee!  Miles is a 
Junior at Marin Academy. 
He is currently working on 
the MTC News including 

this slideshow!


